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February 4, 2016 

U.S. MAIL and EMAIL 
Mrs. Susan Alford, State Director 
South Carolina Department of Social Services 
Post Office Box 1520 
Columbia, South Carolina 29202-1520 

Dear Director Alford: 

On behalf of the entire Healthcare Subcommittee, I would like to thank you and your staff for sharing your time and 
knowledge throughout the course of this study.  We look forward to our meeting in the coming weeks.  As we discussed 
yesterday, that meeting will address how agency staff approach cases where domestic violence is a factor. In addition, 
please be prepared to discuss a timeline for implementation of the agency’s recommendations that the subcommittee 
adopted.  Thank you for your continued cooperation during the legislative oversight process. 

Sincerely, 

Nathan Ballentine 
Healthcare Subcommittee Chair 

Signature Redacted




